SEAWINDS - SNAKE SIGHTING PROCEDURE
 


Snakes do visit the nursery (average 2-3 per year). Staff and employees must be aware of them during the warmer seasons.

The snakes can coil in the crates among the tubes stock looking for frogs to eat, sleeping in the warm igloo/glasshouse/shade house.

[bookmark: _GoBack]When a snake is sighted:
 
· Employees and customers are to vacate the immediate vicinity

· Senior staff member is informed

· Observe the snake if safe to do so, this makes for safer/speedy removal if the snake doesn’t need to be located

· Phone Plant Protection 5521 5222
 
These numbers are located in the Seawinds mobile phone or on the pin boards in the office Contact Numbers
 
When the snake is caught it will be relocated by the snake catcher.

